
----- Original Message ----- 

From: benjysmom@aol.com 

To: killingkompany@killingkompany.com 

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2008 5:11 PM 

You did a wonderful job!! We will put our good cheer in a letter for you. Received 
numerous comments on how entertaining the show was.

Thank you and Happy New Year.

Stacey LeVine


